
 THIRD GRADE 

and welcome back!  

 

We will be very busy in the 

next few weeks as we finish up 

the second quarter. 

 
 

 

 

Math:  We will be studying MULTIPLICATION and graphs! 

  

Reading:  We will be reading and responding to 

selections from our Reading textbook.    
  

Language Arts:  We will continue our study of the 

parts of a sentence, the writing process, and really 

mastering our vocabulary.   
  

Social Studies:  Heritage Reports are due January 23rd, 2018. These 

reports will be written in class during the month of January. Our 

Multicultural Day of Celebration will be Wednesday, January 24th 

from 8:00am-9:00am and from 1:30-2:30 for parents to attend if 

possible! (Details to follow in January) 

 

We will continue our study of Physical Science 

(Energy, Light, and Matter with lots of fun 

experiments!)  

 

Religion:  We will continue to grow in our faith with lessons about the 

sacraments, the parts of the Mass and reading from the Bible. 

January’s prayer recitation is the Prayer to the Holy Spirit. 

 

Calendar Reminders:    Third Graders will attend Mass on: 

 Friday, January 5th at 8:00a.m.  

 Friday, January 12th at 8:00a.m.  

 Tuesday January 16th at 11:00a.m. Whole School Mass  

 Friday, January 19th at 8:00a.m. 

 Friday, January 26th at 8:00a.m. 
 Full Dress uniform is required on these dates. 

  

   Friday, January 5th is a half day. 

Monday, January 15th, Martin Luther King, Jr. Birthday.  School closed. 

    Sunday, January 28th, CSW Open House following 10:00a.m. Mass. 
 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Connell 

JANUARY 

Notes 


